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Training Course for Faculty Members on "Laboratory Safety"   

[image: ] The Faculty and Leadership Development Center "FLDC" at Benha University organized a training course about "Laboratory Safety" withing the training programs provided by the Center during current September.
It is worth mentioning that the course had been held under the patron of Prof. Dr. Gamal El Saeed, the University President.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the same context, Prof. Dr. Nasser El Gizawy, the University Vice-president for Post Graduate Studies and Researches' Affairs said that the course discussed the concept of the laboratory safety and the rules security in laboratories.
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